
Subject: Re: SVN commit of Geane code
Posted by Andrea Fontana on Mon, 23 Jul 2007 10:40:47 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear Bernhard,
   many thanks for the reply. I am sorry to hear about 
Sebastian's injury and I wish him a quick recovery. I am here 
until August 1st, when we have scheduled a report on GEANE 
at the VRVS meeting: it would be great if also someone from 
the Munich group could participate to exchange ideas.

After this, I will be on holiday until about August 20th.  

Best regards,
Andrea 
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